BALD EAGLE REPEATER ASSOCIATION

N3AFX/ R

FEBRUARY 24, 1982

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, February 24, 1982 at Don Cook's on Market Street in Williamsport!Penna. The meeting was called to order at 7:15 P.M. by the President, Bob Shearer. Members present were, Bob Shearer, Don Cook, John Cooper, Ken Frey, John and Joyce Dover and Lou Jones.

The minutes of the August 26, 1981 meeting were read and were approved as read.

The Treasurer report was given by John Cooper and reported, Money taken in dues, \$90.00. The rent for the building paid thru June 1981 to February 1982, \$63.00. Phone bill \$23.59. The New balance in the Treasurery, \$189.71. It was reported that Paul Eck and John Cooper and dues of \$20.00 each for the new year.

How to handle payment of dues was then discussed and Bob Shearer thought that payment of dues for new members coming into the Association should be set up with full payment from January 1 to June 30 and half payment from July 1, to December 31 of each given year. Following a discussion it was decided that this was the best idea presented and with all members present this was ruled in favor.

The owner of the Repeater now having purchased it from Mark Cohen on September 21, 1981 is Bob Shearer. Bob reported that the Repeater was paid for in full. The Duplexers and the Auto patch are owned by Marshell Welch.

Ways and means to initiate new members into the Association were again discussed. With a few more members the Repeater could carry itself and the idea of contacting some hams by phone was brought up and discussed. All felt that it was worth a try and a get together at John Coopers Insurance Office to use the phones was set up for March 3, 1982 at 7:00 P.M.

This ended all regular club business and the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Frey, Secretary, WB3HO